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Today as 4 years ago, we said goodbye but now the new students are going again to my
favorite school, which I really miss! Even I am jealous of them but my time is over at
school, now I am conquering new heights. I have some news for you!

I am writing you a letter from England, where I grind away. I don't believe in but I know
that I should thank to my school and the best teachers. I study trade. This is the very
interesting and difficult profession, which I have already decided at school and did not
regret it. We have the same fun and productive lessons as at school but even more
difficult.

Then at school I took only the first step, and did not know what it would lead to. I am
excited to share that I have visited many countries: Germany, Italy, Holland, Australia,
France. Yes, during this time I have time to study and travel with my university friends.

But this is not the limit, after England I want to submit my documents for student
program in China, now this country is very developed in the trade. I am sad to leave
England but this is a new step for the development of my career.

And last year I met my high school friends here in England. We remembered our last
years at school, dear teachers. I'm excited and a little sad to remember my time at
school. I have forgotten how nervous on the first day at school because of all the new
things: new teachers, new friends, but it was a great time.

I want to say, thank you very much and all the teachers because the knowledge that I
have received helped me win a scholarship and get a grand in the country of my dreams.
You can proud of me!

I wish the new students learn well as I do.
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